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Toledo Edison Company
ATTN. Mr. Donald Shelton

Vice President
Nuclear

Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43052

f Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine inspection conducted by Mr. R. A. Paul of this
office on November 13 - 16, 1990, of activities at Davis Besse Nuclear Power
Station authorized by NRC Operating License No. NPF-3 and to the discussion of
our findings with Mr. J. Polyak and others of your staff at the conclusion of
the inspection on November 16, 1990.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
L the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective

examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel.

~ No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
' inspection..

However, we are concerned that events involving apparent weaknesses in prejob
review, planning, and communications and problems associated with recognizing a

potentially significant radiological problems continue to appear in your |
Radiation Awareness and Potential Condition Adverse to Quality reports.

[; Their recurrence sugnests the possibility of a more pervasive weakness such
. as technician inexperience that may not.be effectively addressed by your

corrective actions for.the individual events. We request that you inform us a
within 30 days of the actions that have been taken or alan to take regarding I

'this matter. We will review this matter further in su) sequent-inspe:tions.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790.of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter, the enclosures and your response to this letter will be placed ,

'

'in the NRC Public Document Room.
|
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We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

G_&O
t. Robert Greger, Chief

v' Reactor Projects Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Report !

No.50-346/90020(DRSS)

cc w/ enclosure:
L. Storz, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS) /
OC/LfDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert E. Owen, Ohio

Department of Health
A.- Grandjean, State of Ohio,

Public Utilities Cornmission


